
Mosier Fire District Supplemental
Budget Hearing Notice

Thursday, February 13th, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.

A public meeting of the Mosier Fire District, Wasco County, State of Oregon, to discuss
a change in the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be held at
the Mosier Senior Center, 500 E. 2nd, Mosier OR and virtually via Zoom. The purpose
of the hearing is to discuss the supplemental budget with interested persons.

Details of the proposed budget changes may be inspected or obtained on or after
January 22, 2025 at 208 Washington Street Mosier OR between the hours of 8:00am
and 3:00pm, or at https://mosierfire.com/other-documents/board/budget-docs/

Public comment is accepted but is limited to a total of three minutes of spoken comment
or 500 words of written comment. Written comment for the budget hearing should be
submitted by 2:00 pm to Todd Reeves at todd.reeves@mosierfire.com.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86501130674

Meeting ID: 865 0113 0674

Passcode: 5 digit Mosier ZIP code

Dial in: 1-253-215-8782

Registration or Participant ID: not required/applicable (bypass if asked)
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